
WE ARE WARNER 
March 25, 2020 

Dear Warner Community, 

Today, the State Board of Education voted in favor of allowing schools to begin providing methods of instruction 

beginning Monday, April 6
th

.  This will indeed be a learning process for all of us, we will work together to do our 

best to educationally serve all students in Warner for the remaining 25 school days left on our 2019/2020 school 

calendar.  Our last day of school this year is Monday, May 11, 2020.  This has been a great year in Warner Public 

Schools and we are excited to finish the year STRONG.  

Instructional delivery the last 25 days will vary based on a student’s ability to be connected digitally.  Our teachers 

have already been working hard to prepare for both digital methods of instructional delivery as well as a 

paper/pencil “packets” method of instructional delivery.  We will meet your student’s educational needs over the 

course of the final five weeks of school. 

You do not need to go buy a device or attain internet at this time.  If you already have suitable devices and 

connectivity (by cell service, internet or wifi) using the digital platform is highly encouraged.  Much of what we will 

assign digitally can even be done on a smartphone.  Again, if you are not ready for digital learning at home we will 

provide compatible paper/pencil lessons.  The plan for attaining these lessons will be explained in a different letter 

early next week.  In fact, the entire plan for our final 25 days will be clearly explained early next week.  Stay tuned. 

UPDATES: Activities/Events 

All April Events/Activities Are Postponed – Prom, MS Formal, K Graduation will be made up when allowable, TBA. 

May Events – May Events are Not Yet Postponed – A decision on May events will be made closer to May. 

Senior Graduation – Senior Graduation will be on Friday, May 15
th

, 2020.  We are planning several different 

scenarios on how to have the ceremony depending on the current situation at that time.  When a plan is finalized, 

Seniors will be the first to know. 

There are many important events traditionally in May. It is a very exciting time of the year.  We have not made a 

decision regarding the other May events at this time.  When a decision is made, you will be informed immediately.  

In closing, thank you for the support you’ve shown our school during this difficult time.  It is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

David Vinson, Superintendent   


